
 

2022 Summer Enrichment Program 

Parents/Guardians Notice and Consent Form 

The Summer Enrichment Program is brought to the school in part by the 21st Century Grant.  

This is a first come, first serve basis enrollment or by referral.  It will be a limited participation 

program for current SPS students only.  Instruction will begin on June 20, 2022 from 8:00 am to 

1:15 pm Monday through Thursday.  The last day of the program will be July 7, 2022.  We will 

only be accepting 10 students per grade level (K through 8th) for safety reasons.   

Please be aware that your child will take the bus or walk home after each session.  Your child 

will also be entitled to breakfast and lunch in the main cafeteria.  If you have any questions, 

suggestions or concerns, please contact the school at (928) 672-2652. 

 

______ I DO give permission for my child to participate in the Summer Enrichment Program. 

______ I DO NOT give permission for my child to participate in the program. 

NOTE:  It is vital that your child return this form and the Student Contract in order to 

participate in the program by May 27, 2022 in the Elementary Office. 

 

 

_________________________________                 ______________     ____________________ 
                     Child’s Name                                                        Age                               Current Grade 
 
 
____________________________    ______________________________     _______________ 
              Your printed name                                             Your Signature                              Date 
 

 

Emergency Contact Name: __________________________________ 

 

Emergency Contact Number: ________________________________ 

 


